Take part in
the Scouts
survey for
parents and
carers

Every year we run the Scouts survey to understand
the thoughts and experiences of parents and
carers of young people in Scouts across the UK.
Your feedback helps us improve what we do to
make Scouts better for everyone.

If you're a parent or carer of a young person in
Scouts you can take the survey by scanning the QR
code (including Squirrels, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts or
Explorers).

It should take less than 5 minutes to complete, and
as a thank you we’ll provide you with a voucher
code for 20% off at Scout Store.

The survey closes on the 18th June, so make sure
you complete it before then.

Your feedback really makes a difference. Thank
you.

Scan the QR to take the survey
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